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Community Development Assessment  
Summary Now Available 

 

FAYETTEVILLE –County Community Development Department has announced that the Annual 

Community Assessment Summary is available to the public now through March 31.   

 

The Summary is a report from the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) which 

describes the performance of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME Investment 

Partnership Act (HOME) grantees in meeting the goals they have established in the Consolidated Plan. 

 

A copy of the Summary will be placed for review by citizens, public agencies and other interested 

parties at the following locations:  

 

 Cumberland County Community Development 

 Headquarters Library 

 East Regional Branch Library 

 Hope Mills Branch Library 

 Spring Lake Branch Library 

 North Regional Library 

 Falcon Town Hall 

 Godwin Town Hall 

 Linden Town Hall 

 Stedman Town Hall 

 Wade Town Hall  

 

For more information regarding the Annual Community Assessment Summary, call (910) 323-6112 or 

visit our website at http://www.co.cumberland.nc.us/community_dev.aspx.   
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